
Public Open House to Highlight Changes to Flood Risk 
and Introduce Proposed New Flood Hazard Maps 

If you live or do business in the following areas, your flood risk may 
have changed: 

• Unincorporated Areas of Indian River County
• City of Fellsmere
• Town of Indian River Shores
• Town of Orchid
• City of Sebastian
• City of Vero Beach

Learn about your risk of flooding, what the new flood hazard maps 
mean to you, and steps you can take to protect yourself from the 
extensive damage that floods often cause. 

Public Open House Schedule 

Wednesday, March 21, 2018 
4:00PM - 7:00 PM EST 
Sebastian River Senior High School 
Cafeteria 
9001 Shark Boulevard 
Sebastian, FL 32958 

Community officials and representatives of the Federal Emergency 
Management Agency, Florida Division of Emergency Management, 
and the FEMA Engineering Study Contractor will be on hand to 
answer your questions. 

Please contact Roland DeBlois at 772-226-1258 or David Hays at 
772-226-1596 to learn more.




